Allen, Amber

From: Sheryl Kelly Ginsburgh

Sent: Saturday, August 21, 2021 9:42 PM
To: PAZ Preservation

Subject: 2502 Park View Drive

*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***

This was my home for 60 years. It has a gorgeous backyard. | was told that the new owners were not going to raze the
house, and that was why it was sold to them. Maybe they re-sold it and the new owners decided to raze it. The people
who bought it from the builder got it for a good price because they said they were not going to tear it down. Again,
maybe they re-sold it. The home was old and did have issues. Please check City Council meeting records for details. One
minute it was a Historical building, the next it wasn’t. PLEASE check Council Council meetings for the full story. Enter:
2502 Park View Drive, Austin Tx 78757 Austin City Council or some variation. It worked for me. It was a hotly debated
topic. My vote is to try to keep the house and do necessary renovation. But I'm not the one paying for that!! Lots of
good memories. The development was called Edge Wood because it truly was the outer limit of Austin!

Please do not contact me.

Sent from my iPhone

CAUTION: This email was received at the City of Austin, from an EXTERNAL source. Please use caution when clicking links
or opening attachments. If you believe this to be a malicious and/or phishing email, please forward this email to
cybersecurity@austintexas.gov.





